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Parks, Timothy

To: Duncan, John; Stouder, Heather
Cc: ledell.zellers@gmail.com; Cleveland, Julie; rasoldner@madison.k12.wi.us; 

pwheck@gmail.com; sundevils98@yahoo.com; Field, Derek; nicole.solheim@gmail.com; 
klanespencer@gmail.com; Figueroa Cole, Yannette; mcsheppard@madisoncollege.edu; 
jwheat07@gmail.com

Subject: RE: Tonight’s meeting 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Duncan, John <district1@cityofmadison.com>  
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2023 2:56 PM 
To: Stouder, Heather <HStouder@cityofmadison.com> 
Cc: Parks, Timothy <TParks@cityofmadison.com>; ledell.zellers@gmail.com; Cleveland, Julie 
<JCleveland@cityofmadison.com>; rasoldner@madison.k12.wi.us; pwheck@gmail.com; sundevils98@yahoo.com; Field, 
Derek <district3@cityofmadison.com>; nicole.solheim@gmail.com; klanespencer@gmail.com; Figueroa Cole, Yannette 
<district10@cityofmadison.com>; mcsheppard@madisoncollege.edu; jwheat07@gmail.com 
Subject: Re: Tonight’s meeting  
 
Good Afternoon Plan Commissioners, 
 
I wanted to provide the exact response from St. Ambrose regarding their plan to notify individuals of a threat. 
 
“This will require coordination from all parties, but we plan to have a text group that includes designated people from 
each group (residents, Diocese, Blue Plate, St. Ambrose Academy).  If any threat occurs in any area, a text will go out to 
the entire group describing what is happening and where.  Law enforcement and any other necessary governmental 
authorities will also be contacted immediately. Of course, with any fire, the alarm will sound in the entire building.” 
 
Thank you, 
 
John W. Duncan 


